
 
 
 
 
 

SECOND ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 

We are pleased to announce that the 21st International Beacon Satellite Symposium will 
be held at Boston College on 1-5 August 2022. 

The Beacon Satellite Symposium is a triennial event organized by the Beacon Satellite 
Studies Group of URSI Commission G – an interdisciplinary group, servicing science, research 
applications and engineering aspects of satellite signals observed from the ground and in space. 

The Beacon Symposia provide distinctive opportunities for ionospheric scientists from all 
over the world to meet and collaborate on topics relevant to ionospheric effects on radio 
propagation.   

Recent meetings of the Beacon Symposia have hosted between 125 and 200 people from 
over 40 countries. In our most recent meetings, we have seen an increase in the number of view our website for information on registration, lodging and 


